APR 2 7 2016

TOWNSHIP OF NORTH HURON

To whom it may concern,

It is our clubs intention to run a boot drive, to raise money for Cystic Fibrosis and the North Huron Food Share. The date we are holding this event on June 11th 2016. This event will run from 11am to 2pm.

We have 10 -12 volunteers working with us that day.

We are looking for Township approval and any other necessary documentation, permissions, or any other info to run this on Josephine Street in or near the Tim Horton's.

We understand there may be a M.A.P. program that we need to comply with. We are hoping you will be able to supply this to us.

We are covered for event insurance as a club, with any volunteers, by the Kin Club of Canada HQ insurance program. If you need any additional coverage, or to be included in said coverage, then we need this information before we apply for it.

We look forward to working with you the town council, on having a successful event.

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.

Bruce Eichler 519-357-7470

Suce Caller

V.P. Winghoun + District

Kin